
From: Justin Wilcomes [mailto:drex@radiodrex.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2013 3:13 PM 
To: OfficeofthePremier, Office PREM:EX 
Subject: Apology. 
 
Premier Clark, 
 
I would like to apologize for the interview I conducted with you on Dec 19th last year. on Jet 
FM. 

Once again, I apologize. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Justin Wilcomes 
'Drex' 
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